
  

  

Hello Coaches, and Gym Owners, Family and Friends,   

 

Due to the fact that the Walt Disney World Resort is not closing the Theme 

Parks until March 16th, we will continue to host the UCA International All Star 

Championship with the precautionary measures we have put into place. We 

hope you understand how quickly the situation has been evolving over the last 

few hours. Because so many of our teams have worked so hard to be here and 

have already arrived in Florida, we are going to proceed with our isolated 

competition format as planned with the event ending Saturday evening.  

 

The following precautionary measures were announced earlier today to 

significantly reduce the number of people in the venues and large crowds in 

general:     

• All UCA International All Star Championship teams will compete one 

time on Saturday only.  

• Only the families and fans from the team that is on deck, on the floor, or 

just finishing will be allowed in all competition venues.  



 

• To enable social distancing, all award ceremonies will be online only (no 

live presentations) and available free of charge on Varsity TV on 

Varsity.com.   

 

For those who have not yet checked into your Disney hotel or picked up your 

commuter tickets, if you choose to cancel, although we are bound to Walt 

Disney World’s cancellation policies, we – Varsity Spirit will be issuing you a full 

refund. If you choose to cancel, please contact your registration specialist.  

 

If you have already checked into your Disney hotel, picked up your tickets and 

have used them at the Theme Parks and decide to leave early based on the 

recent developments, we - Varsity Spirit will be fully refunding any unused 

portion of your package.  

 

The Theme Parks will be open until the close of business Sunday for you to 

enjoy if you choose to do so with your teams.  We appreciate your patience and 

understanding as we navigate this unprecedented situation. 

 
  

  

  

      

 


